“By forcing Nevadans to operate under burdensome regulations, this Administration has already forced many ranchers out of business and most importantly, has endangered our western way of life. This 571-page report is simply another platform to force unnecessary bureaucratic red tape on to the American people. Policies like these threaten the Silver State’s proud tradition of ranching and must not be tolerated,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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